
July 20, 2022 

TO:  Flood Authority Members 

FROM:  Scott Boettcher, Staff 

SUBJECT: Discussion Regarding Meeting Next Virtually or In-Person 

The following will be discussed at Thursday’s Flood Authority meeting. Please feel free to contact me with 
questions (360/480-6600, scottb@sbgh-partners.com). 

Background 

1. Flood Authority has not met in person since January
23, 2020 (red arrow).

2. One member has never met in-person – Duane
Crouse (Napavine).

3. Flood Authority conversations (March 2018) spoke to
the benefits (staff recollection) of meeting in-person
at different locations throughout the basin.
• Camaraderie
• Improved conversations
• Improved understanding of local flooding
• Donuts

4. Previous in-person meetings were:
• Olympia (Thurston County)
• Chehalis (Lewis County)
• Satsop Business Park (Grays Harbor County)

5. Next in-person should be in Grays Harbor County (to
continue rotation)

Discussion 

• Thoughts?

• Perspectives?
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